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12th July 2024

Dear Year R Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to send you your child’s end of year report which you should receive in an envelope today.

We hope you enjoy reading the report and seeing how much your child has achieved. We are so proud of

your children and their positive attitude to school life and learning during their first year at Welton.

By law we need to offer you a chance to talk about the report with your child’s current teacher, if you so

wish. If you would like this to happen, please contact the school office. We will then be in touch with you

to arrange a convenient time.

As you know, next year your child’s teacher will be Mrs Blackmore.

With thanks for all your support this year. We really appreciate it and all of us here at Welton would like to

say a big thank you.

With best wishes,

Mr J Snell

Head Teacher


